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The school has an empty school 

flat and school house.  

We have listed both with 

Westerman Taupo. 

 If you have anyone interested 

please direct them to Westerman 

Taupo.  

 

Office@rangitaiki.school.nz 

or phone 3782801. 

 

Help Needed for dog trials 
Catering 

Thursday & Friday March 15th/16th 

Fundraiser for Rangitaiki Community 
Hall 

Looking for people to do some home 
baking...cake, biscuits, and loaves. 

Also if anyone has a few hours to spare 
on either or both days, we need some 
help in the kitchen making sandwiches, 
serving competitors and cleaning up. 

Please contact Lorraine Mears 
3842539 or Laura Bailey-Lower 
3842866 

 

 

Playgroup 
Every Wednesday at 10.30 

in the community hall.  

The cost is $2.00 to cover 

the power.  

Please let people know so 

we can make this a success.  

 

 

        Local News and Events 

 

Has anybody 

seen our school 

rooster 

Stardust 

lately? He has 

been missing 

in action since 

Friday. 
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Day Care 
We have had request for anyone providing 

day care/crèche in their own home in the 

area. If this sounds like something you 

could do, please let the school know and 

we will pass the information on.  

 

Sponsorship 

Do you know anyone who would 

like to sponsor the printing of 

this community newsletter?  

 

 

 

I 

 

Would you like your 
news letter emailed 

out to you? Just 
email or ring the 
school and let us 

know.  

I  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation  

The Trillion Trek (Variety 

Bash) are coming to Rangitaiki 

School for lunch on the 9th
 of 

March at 12.30. As part of 

their annual tour they will be 

visiting our school and giving 

gifts as well as showing off 

their quirky vehicles. 

Please come and join us for 

this fun afternoon.  

I would like to see our 

community support this group 

because they are supporting 

our community.  

 

Your advertising  could go here  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 

The children are off on a trip 
tomorrow with Mrs Driver 
and Mrs Patterson to the 
Taupo Landfill and Transfer 
station. They will learn 
about what actually happens 
to our rubbish and where 
our recycling ends up.  

They will end this day with a 
visit to the Taupo Museum 
to see a recycled art display.  

 

We have our school athletic 
day on Wednesday if it is 
not raining.  We start at 
12.30. Come over and watch 
if you can.  

 

 

If you have anything to add 
to our newsletter we would 
love to add it for you. Just let 
us know. 

Anything 

to sell?  


